Thank you!

ċħε.

November 29, 2018

Joshua & Rotarians,

nank you for making a difference! Christine had this to say about her daughter k, leigh, "My daughter doesn't feel like she has a disability when she's here....it's her favorite week of the entire year." We hear this over and over from parents. Thank you for providing this feeling to so many.

On be, alf of the staff, volunteers and campers, I would like to thank you for your \$200.00 contribution to our campership fund. Your support and thoughtfulness to benefit the children and adults with disabilities who attend Camp ASCCA is appreciated.

Please visit www.campascca.org or www.facebook.com/campascca for updated news and photos! And thank you again for making Kyleigh feel special.

With deep gratitude,

John Stephenson, Administrator

2018-2019 Board of Directors

Mr. Bob Kelley, Chair Selma

Mr. Graham Sisson, Vice-Chair Birmingham

Mrs. Bonnie Turner, Secretary Heflin

Mr. Rob Hunter, Treasurer Daphne

Mr. Steve Burak Tallassee

Mr. Andy Gosselin Dothan

Mr. Marshall Griffin Alexander City

Mrs. Anne Herndon Jacksonville

Mr. Thomas O'Connor Huntsville

Mr. Wayne Reuter Opelika

Dr. Glenn Roswal Jacksonville

Mrs. Peggy Stevens Huntsville

Mr. Mike Thrasher

Mr. Bill Trant Opelika